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A message  from  the  principal        
Dear Parents / Guardians:  
 Testing in the Middle School is over for the 2011-2012 school year. Test 
results start returning to the school during the month of June. The data at that time is 
very raw but does allow us to have some sense of how our students achieved. This is 
the final month of the school year with 21 school days. Year end report cards will be 
mailed home and should arrive during the week of June 4. Summer school 
information has not arrived yet. Students finding themselves in a situation that 
requires that they attend summer school will be notified on an individual basis. I 
would like to wish everyone a safe and happy summer vacation. Until next year, God 
bless you all. 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  
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Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
   Grades 6-7-8 
 
www.labrae.k12.oh.us/ 

Newsletter 

May 8 ............................. Teacher Appreciation Day 
May 15 .............................. Sixth Grade Camp starts 
May 18 .......................... Students return from camp 
May 25 .............................. High School Graduation 
May 28 .........................Memorial Day—No School 
May 29  ....................................... Honors Assembly 
May 30 ...................................... Last Day of School 
June 13 ........................ Middle School office closes 
August 28 ................................. First Day of School 

Students of the month:           
The following students have 
been selected as Students of the 
Month for April:   
 

Leanna Thompson 
Joe Cusimano 
Matthew Gushura 
Amanda Reppart 
Ben McCartney 
Mikayla Roberts 

Honors assembly: 
 

On Tuesday, May 29, LaBrae Middle School will 
have an Honors Assembly at 9:30 a.m. in the 
auditorium.  All parents are welcome to attend. 

Sixth grade camp: 
 

On Tuesday, May 15, our Outdoor Educational Program will 
begin is 59th year of continuous operation. Students will depart 
for Sheldon Camp about 8:30 a.m. Please drop your child off at 
the front of the school.  You may pick your camper up on 
Friday, May 18 about 1:30 p.m. Please do not allow your 
camper to take any food, games, radios or cell phones. Let’s 
hope for sunshine, but be prepared for rain. Those sixth graders 

not going to camp are required to be in school.    Have fun!! 

Congrats !  

School supplies: 
 

School supply lists 
and newsletters are on 
our LaBrae website. 
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